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Dear Parents/Carers and Pupils,  
 
Wow Year 5, what a wonderful start to your time at Edwinstree…We’ve been to Duxford, met 
Mayans and sung carols- to name just a few of your achievements so far.  
 
I wanted to say to thank you to all our Year 5 Parents and Carers for your support, care and 
helpful criticism this term. We really do mean it when we say no problem too small, your contact 
helps us better support our whole Edwinstree family- so thank you.  
 
And now to the pupils…I have been incredibly proud with how they have adapted and settled at 
Edwinstree, it’s a big change and they have handled it expertly, seeking help when needed and 
really supporting and boosting each other along the way, it has been a privilege to work with 
them.  
 
I would like to take this opportunity, on behalf of both myself and my wonderful team to wish you 
all a very Merry Christmas and Happy New Year. 
 
 
Mrs Kelly  
Head of Year 5 
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